FUJAIRAH PRIVATE ACADEMY

Principal: Ms. Jan Brettingham

03 November 22
003/Par/22

Dear Parents,

Preventative Medicine has informed us that the

influenza vaccine is available. If you would like

your child to be vaccinated in school, please
complete this form. This should be emailed to
Ms  Mitzi  the School Nurse on
administrator@fpa.sch.ac by Wednesday 9th
November. For Primary children we will require
an adult to accompany the child and for Senior
Section if the parent wishes to have an
accompanying person. You will be informed of
the schedule. This vaccination is recommended
but not mandatory.

Unfortunately, we are having children sent to
school with influenza type symptoms. It is very
important for their safety and that of the

- community, that children displaying symptoms
are kept at home. The PCRs that are required as a
result of these symptoms are for COVID. SEHA
are still conducting the tests required by our
medical team for symptomatic children and
adults,

With full co-operation we will be able to move
forward to a healthy winter for all of our staff

and families.

Thanking you for your assistance.
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Name of the child: sl g
Class: - ol

I require my child to have the influenza
vaccination.

Signed:

Relationship to child:
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P.O. Box 797, Fujairah, U.A.E. Tel. 4971 9 2224001 / 2283369, Fax +971 9 2221710
E-mail: enquiries@fpa.sch.ae, Website: www.fpa.sch.ae



